
NOTICE OF COMPLETION 
 

The Street Resurfacing on Valley Head Square for the Town of Valley Head has been 
completed by Alabama Grading & Excavation, LLC.   
 
All claims arising out of the construction contract shall be filed with: 
 
Adam Lea, Project Engineer 
Ladd Environmental Consultants, Inc. 
1207 Chitwood Avenue SE, Fort Payne, AL 36967-4822 
P: (256) 845-5315.   
 
All claims should be submitted no later than September 10, 2024.   
 


